
Dear Mr. Schumacher,

A cover letter allows you to professionally introduce yourself to a prospective
employer. Your goal in writing your cover letter should be to encourage the
employer to read your resume and consider you for a specific position.

Highlight your achievements, skills, experiences, and training that are relevant
to the position you want to get. However, avoid simply repeating the information
you included in your resume. Tailor your cover letter to each employer and job.
Since you are applying for specific roles, give specific examples and events that
demonstrate your ability to perform well if given the position.

Yes, you should maintain a professional air throughout the copy, however, an
exceedingly formal tone may turn off those who read it. Remember to also show
genuine enthusiasm for the job. You can think of it this way: it’s not a suit-and-
tie event, but a smart casual gathering. Steer away from highly personal
information and questions about the position. This includes talking about salary
expectations and company benefits. Instead, reserve such inquiries for the
actual interview.

Make sure you proofread your cover letter before sending it. There are various
online tools that can help you catch minor grammatical or typographical errors.
Additionally, make sure your cover letter is easy to read. Use a simple font like
the one used here. Avoid walls of text, too. Dividing your letter into paragraphs
makes it easy on the eyes and organizes the information you provide.

Best regards,

Ariadne Snyder

January 2, 2025

Noah Schumacher
Recruitment Specialist
Schuester Digital Media Group
123 Anywhere St.
Any City, ST 12345

I am pleased to share some updates with you.
 
In partnership with NEA, we launched the household recycling initiative with the distribution of
Blooboxes. Many of the residents were curious about the free home recycling boxes and how
they could do their part in recycling. I encourage you to take advantage of the recycling
programs available in our community and make a conscious effort to reduce waste. Blooboxes
can be requested via the online feedback form on the NEA website or myENV app.
 
During the month of Ramadan, I was delighted to join volunteers and grassroots leaders in a
host of community outreach activities. These included the weekly porridge distribution, where I
want to express my deepest gratitude to Hashim and his family for their incredible generosity in
preparing a large pot of porridge to be shared among the community. Additionally, we
participated in breaking of fast events and organized Hari Raya Festive giveaways to low-
income families. Witnessing the unity and compassion within our community during this special
month was a heartwarming experience for all involved.

In October 2022, residents of Gek Poh central were invited to the Neighbourhood Renewal
Programme (NRP) Preliminary Consultation, where they had the opportunity to view and
provide feedback on the preliminary design. Building on this community engagement, the
Neighbourhood Renewal Programme (NRP) Public Consultation for Blocks 751-761 and 764-
766 Jurong West St 74 took place on 20 & 21 May. It is crucial that residents continue to show
their support for the project and actively participate in the Public Consultation. By voicing their
opinions and giving their "yes" during the consultation, residents can ensure that their voices
are heard and that the NRP plan is tailored to meet their specific needs and preferences.

Let us continue to work together, hand in hand, to make Gek Poh our best
home!

Foo Mee Har
MP for West Coast GRC
Ayer Rajah-Gek Poh Division 

Scan to read more!

April / May 2023

HELLO! 
FROM FOO MEE HAR

Dear Residents of Gek Poh,


